
 
GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 

April 22, 2013 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 
 
The Gulf County School Board met in special session on Monday, April 22, 2013, at 8:45 A. M., at their Administrative Office in Port St. Joe.  The 
following board members were present:  Chairman Linda R. Wood, Vice-Chairman George M. Cox, Danny Little, Billy C. Quinn, Jr., and John 
Wright.  Superintendent Norton and Attorney Costin were also present. 
 
 
                                                                       BOARD MEETING AGENDA: 
 
l. CALL TO ORDER:    

  

ll. ADOPTION OF AGENDA:  On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Cox the Board unanimously approved the agenda.                                      
  

lII. RECESS OF BOARD MEETING FOR EXECUTIVE SESSION REGARDING BUDGET: 
Chairman Wood recessed the school board meeting to begin Executive Session.  In light of the projected shortfall for the 2013-2014 fiscal 
year, Superintendent Norton and designated district staff, Jerry Copeland and board members discussed declaring a Reduction in Force (RIF) 
and how such a declaration would impact the bargaining units. 

  

lV. RESUME SCHOOL BOARD MEETING:  Chairman Wood brought the meeting back to order at 9: 45 A. M. 

  

V. HEAR FROM THE PUBLIC: None     
  
VI. BUDGET MATTERS AND PAYMENT OF BILLS:  None 
  

VII. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:      
  

VIlI. BOARD MEMBER CONCERNS:                 
  

IX. ADJOURNMENT:  Chairman Wood adjourned the meeting at 9:50 A. M.                           
 

 
 

____________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Jim Norton, Superintendent    Linda Wood, Chairman 


